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He is not afraid of bad news; his heart is firm, trusting in the LORD. 
Psalm 112:7 

This week’s value is: Trust 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
Thank you to the parents, carers, staff and children that 
joined us at school on Saturday. It was great to see so 
many of you there. We achieved so much. The animals will 
be moving to their new spaces over the next few days. 
 
This week our value was Trust. The children looked at the 
need to trust in each other, but most importantly God. 
 
Next week, the children in Year 6 will be sitting their SATs. 
They will be starting their day off in school at 8.15am with 
a cooked breakfast and then going on to complete the 
assessments. We wish them the very best of luck. They 
will be amazing! 
 
On Wednesday, I sent out a Dojo message to all classes 
inviting parent to join me for a presentation about PSHE 
on the 23rd May at 3.30. There will be childcare available 
in school. The meeting should take roughly 45 mins. It 
would be good to see as many of you there as possible.   
 
Sadly, this week we say goodbye to Chris Clark as he 
moves to the Lake District to take up his new post. We 
would like to thank Chris for his service to the school. The 
children, staff and governors will miss him and wish him 
the very best of luck.  
 
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 
Mrs Fletcher 

Dates for your diary 

 

 

Monday 9th May 

Year 6 SATs week 

Monday 16th May 

Year 1 Trip to Synagogue and Plymouth Hoe 

Friday 20th May 

Tempest Photographer – Class Photos 

Wednesday 25th May 

Whole school visit – Author Robin Price 

Thursday 26th May 

INSET Day 

Friday 27th May 

Queen’s Jubilee Holiday 

 

Monday 6th June 

Back to school 

 

Wednesday 29th June 

Sports Day 

  

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

Achievement Awards 
Darcie in Reception, for her amazing adding 
work. She used resources from around the 
classroom to support her and solved all the 
problems. Well done Darcie! 
 
Beau M in Year 1, has tried so hard with all 
of his work this week. He has made a huge 
effort with anything we have asked him to 
do. Beau we are really proud of you for 
trying so hard with everything at school. 
Keep it up! 
 
Elijah in Year 2, for asking some really good 
questions on our class trip to Lanhydrock 
and showing a lot of interest in the 
Victorian artefacts. Well done Elijah! 
 
Torii in Year 3 has worked extremely hard 
in her reading and has exceeded the goals 
we set together.  Well done Torii. 
 

Josh in Year 4 for his hard work in Maths, 
especially his times tables. 
 
Zach for always working hard and trying his 
best.  He produced a fantastic advert about 
historic Cornwall using IT.  Well done Zach. 

😊 
 
Rosie in Year 6 gave a fantastic answer in 
maths this week, solving a complex 
problem, explaining her thinking and 
explaining to the rest of the class, 
brilliantly! An excellent problem solver! 

Well-done! 😊 
 
 
 

Value Awards 
Harper in Reception is someone you can 
always rely on and trust. She is an amazing 
helper, kind and considerate and always 
does the right thing. Thank you for being 
you Harper!  
 
Emily in Year 1 is a very trusted member of 
our class. Emily can always be relied on to 
tell the truth and can also be trusted to 
follow instructions really carefully. Thank 
you Emily for being amazing! 
 
Eliza in Year 2, who is a sensible and a 
trustworthy member of the class and highly 
valued by her friends.  
 
Eloise in Year 3 is a very trustworthy 
person; she is honest and caring and this 
makes her a great friend for others. 
 
Rebecca in Year 4 for always being the 
most trustworthy person to look after and 
care for the Guinea pigs.  We can always 
rely on you and really appreciate 
everything you do. 
 
Bryah in Year 5, who is always responsible 
and is very trustworthy helping Mrs Hale 
with the goats’ care every week.  
 
Chloe in Year 6 is one of the most faithful 
children I have ever known, and regularly 
demonstrates her trust in God, through 
discussions or by passing on valuable 

nuggets of wisdom. She is Inspirational! 😊 
 
 

 



This week in school and at home 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Year 1 have continued on 

their pirate adventure. They have 

written about the setting of a pirate 

story as well as exploring adjectives. 

In maths we have made arrays. We 

have also learnt about Captain 

Blackbeard and continued to learn how 

to programme the bee bots - a short 

but busy week!! 

 

Reception class have been busy this 
week working with their friends to 
make a new world for Zog the 
dragon. They also reviewed the 
book and thought about their 
favourite parts of the story. 

 

This week Year 3 have been writing our 
Tamar Bridge leaflets. We have also been 
thinking about the people of God, our main 
focus this week was Noah and his covenant 
with God. 

 

Year 6 have been busy taking part in team quizzes (revising!); finding compound 

areas of 2d shapes; planning a VE party in DT (more to come!); and researching 

iconic people to prepare for writing a biography!  

 

This week, Year 4 have been working on decimals, tenths 

and hundredths in Maths and using their research skills in 

English.  In Science, they have been learning about food 

chains and in PSHE they have been making rules for the 

classroom and understanding consequences.  

 

This week Year 2 had a 
wonderful time at Lanhydrock, 
exploring the house and gardens 
and making links with their 
topic about the Victorian era. 
They particularly enjoyed 
visiting the Victorian nursery 
where they played with 
traditional toys and found out 
about the children who used to 
live there. 

 

This week Year 5 have been 
continuing their learning 
about historic Cornwall.  They 
have discovered lots of facts 
about the mining industry, 
transport using the railways 
and Cornish food.  They 
produced old fashioned adverts 
showcasing their learning.  
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